
 

Thanksgiving 
Food Drive 

All items due by November 18, 2019 
  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
Yantacaw School will once again be collecting items for local food pantries. 
If your family would like to contribute, please have your child bring in the 

assigned food items to school no later than ​Monday, November 18th. 
The Student Council will arrange for delivery to the food pantries.  

 
Please note: the food pantries do not accept perishable or expired items.  

 
Thank you for your generosity,  

The Yantacaw Student Council 
 
Kindergarten: cookies, crackers, peanut butter, jelly 
 
First grade: paper products- napkins, plates, paper towels, etc. 
 
Second grade: breakfast products- cereal, oatmeal, etc.     
 
Third grade: canned goods- fruits, vegetables, soups, tuna 
 
Fourth grade:  pasta, sauces, parmesan cheeses, etc. 
 
Fifth grade: baking products- cake mixes, frosting, pie crust mix,   

flour, etc. 
 
Sixth grade: boxed products- rice, sugar, salt, tea, noodles, macaroni  

and cheese   


